
                       
                                                                                                                                                 
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 18th March 2024 
This week the children will be exploring the composition of 9, using the 
vocabulary: part/s and whole as they learn that 9 objects can be split into 
9,8,7,6,5,4,3 and 2 parts. They will represent their learning in different ways 
and explain their thinking. The children will also be relating the part/s and whole 
vocabulary to shapes. The Shining Stars will be going on a mini-beast hunt and 
learning lots of facts about different mini-beasts. They will also be making 
observation sketches and creating a class non-fiction mini beast book. The 
children will also be continuing to observe the changes to their class 
caterpillars, as they learn about the butterfly lifecycle. The Shining Stars will 
be taking part in mini beast arts and crafts. They will also be designing and 
creating DT lights for Jack’s class beanstalk. Outdoors, there will be vegetable 
seed planting. As usual, there will be lots of child-initiated learning both in and 
outdoors. 
 
 
LET’S GET MOVING Physical Development Parent/Carer workshop-Thursday 
21st March 2024 AT 2.40PM 
Please enter school via the school office. Thank you. 
 
 
**Please hand in wow moments or home learning photographs to any member of 
the EYFS team. Thank you. We really value your contribution to your child’s 
learning journal.** 
**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog on the 
school website** 
Thank you for your continued support. May I take this opportunity on behalf 
of the EYFS team and myself, to wish you a peaceful and relaxing Easter 
break! 
 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 


